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Expression of Sympathy 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 

learn of the sudden passing of Transit Operator Umberto Tony James Palermo who passed 

away on Sunday April 23, 2023; 

AND WHEREAS Umberto joined the Transportation and Works Department in 2012 and will be 

deeply missed by his coworkers; 

AND WHEREAS Umberto had an incredible amount of love for his family and is survived by his 

parents and two brothers as well as many other beloved family members; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 

Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Palermo family. 

 
 


